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February 12, 2007

David Corliss, City Managcr
PO Box 708 via facsimile & US Mail
Lawrcnce. Kansas 66044

Re: Turnpike Interchange.
Dear David:

I represent a group of concemed citivens in Leavenworth County who are epposing the
KTA interchange at Leavenworth County Road No.1 North of Eudora.

As you will recsll, an Eastern Bypass was proposed and approved by the City of
Lawrcence in the mid 1980s.

My clients would like the opportunity to address the Lawrence City Commission to
discuss an eastern bypass as un alternative o the current proposal at County Road #1. We
believe the new route and interchange should serve as a true bypass for though traffic
between the South portion of the Kansas City Mctropolitan arca and points west of
Lawrcnce. A direct link is needed belween K-10 and the turnpike, and the current
proposal 1ails 1o provide that link,

Please let me know when the City Commission agenda will be able to accommodate a
brief presentation on the issuc.

Thanks in advance.

Price T. Banks
cer client
Bob Schumm
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